
A meeting of The Assessors of Monhegan Plantation was held at Monhegan School on 
Tuesday September 11,2018 
 
Attendees: ​Tara Hire, Rory Collin, Bob Smith, Jessica Stevens, Financial Advisor Gary Stone, 
Skype in: Fred Folower 
 
Meeting: ​Called to order 5:30 
Warrant: #0918 ​was signed in the amount of​ ​$ 38,426.32  
 
Old Business: 
 

● CBA  update: Jay attended a meeting at Island institute for grant writing for broadband 
● $1,225.76 left for roads budget 
● Island fellow Dan DeBord arrived September 1, Letter of progression and proposal for 

his help as fellow  
● Town records building windows were finished , Fire barn door repair to be discuss with 

Stew Way, Greg Rollins, Jess Stevens and Rory Collin to get idea on what needs 
repaired in south fire barn. 

● Judy Gray needs a updated survey for solid waste containers 
● New fire brush rescue truck was purchased from Town of Bowindham for the amount of 

$4,000 to replace truck with bad clutch 
● Sea level rise grant, phone conference call next week with engineers 
● Taxes have been finished and will be sent out. 
● Plumbing inspector was appointed for island by state Frank Tracy 207-217-5789 

New Business: 
● Lincoln County Budget Advisory Committee ​September 20,2018 at 6:00 at Lincoln 

County courthouse 
● Recorder purchased for recording of town assessor meetings  

 
Meeting adjourned 6:40 
Recording of meeting is available for review on town recorder. 


